
Picnic Tables Addition

The ARC is dedicated to providing a Christ-centered environment where people of all ages can 

grow, connect, and be renewed. Outdoor gathering spaces are a natural extension of hospitality 

and care, encouraging rest and relationship building. To better serve guests of The ARC, we seek 

to add additional picnic table seating in two areas, around Manna Inn and in the RV area. 

Currently, there is limited outdoor seating available, and by adding these picnic tables we will 

offer much needed space for guests. 

Picnic tables are a simple enhancement that will help 

create spaces for intentional gathering. Whether it’s 

sharing a meal, reconnecting with fellow believers, or 

unwinding after an activity, the addition of picnic tables 

will expand our ability to offer gracious hospitality. 

For the 2025 season, we seek to install twelve new picnic tables total, six in the Manna Inn area 

and six in the RV area. The full project cost is $6,300. 

Manna Inn Area: Wooden A 

frame picnic tables are 8 ft in 

length and $500 each, 

including delivery. 

Total cost: $3,000

RV Area: Steel frame picnic 

tables are 6 ft in length and 

$550 each, which includes 

delivery. 

Total cost: $3,300

Please be in prayer for funds to complete this project and for what the LORD may lead you to do. 

Thank you for all of your prayers and financial support.

Partner with us in continuing the mission to glorify Christ through rest and renewal. 

Explore ways to give by scanning the QR code or visiting www.arc-aflc.org/give

This opportunity is shared in collaboration of the ARC and AFLC Development
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